
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

January 28, 2021  

To: House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources; others 

Re: I vigorously support [HB 2296]. 

The Inspections for compliance at the locations of Applicant's Hemp operations; for production, 

processing and sale should be carried out by the Oregon State Police and or any other Police Agencies 

without warrant and or prior notice. Fire Departments (and or Fire Districts) must also be given similar 

inspection rights. 

The aforementioned inspections should carry a "full cost recovery" clause in Applicant's permit. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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